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 Fallston Cougars Football 2014         
MEETING MINUTES

December 2014
 Commissioners Report
· We had a successful season, thanks to all the volunteers in the program.
· There is some thoughts of trying to reduce registration fees for 2015; if returning players re use their jersey from 2014, it could reduce the cost. Ian is looking into it more and will have more information available at next meeting
Secretary Report

· Nothing to report
UCYFL Report

· Edgemere is now part of the UCYFL
· If anyone wants to propose any rule changes for 2015 UCYFL by-laws please send email to Ian. 
· There is a possibility of the UCYFL going to unlimited weight in all age groups

Fallston Rec. Council Report

· The Holiday Party was a huge success, thanks to all the Volunteers
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted went over the budget report
Concession

· Nothing to report
Equipment Report
· Equipment return went well, only 8 people still have not returned, Jodi will be contacting them
Old Business

· Nominations for Commissioner are open until December 31, 2014, anyone that is interested can email Jodi. The voting will take place at the January meeting

· Coaches surveys that were emailed were not a huge success, only 10% responded. If any Head Coaches would like to see the responses please contact Jodi
New Business

· Fallston Rec. Holiday party is December 8th, if you are interested in attending please let Jodi know by December 1st. If you RSVP, and do not show, the football program will be charged $40.00 a person

· Bylaw change was passed; All people interested in being a Head Coach will need to fill out the application and the Officers will review, if the Officers approve it they will be notified and voted on at the February meeting.

· 2015 Coaches application is available on our website, anyone interested in coaching must fill out the application and email it to Jodi, once the Officers review it, Jodi will notify you if you are approved to be placed on the ballot

· Registration will open online February 1st, we will also have a in person Registration at the Chenowith Center on February 21st from 9:00am to 1:00pm. The cost for Registration will be $150.00 for returning players, if the returning player needs new jersey’s for this season then the registration will be $200.00. All new players will pay $200.00 to register. Anyone from Clinic who is moving up will also need to pay $200.00 for the registration. Everyone will be required to also purchase raffle tickets for $100.00.
Meeting adjourned; 8:00pm. Next meeting January 15 at 7:00pm at Coffee Shop    
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